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Bird in Bush School Offer released 
Exciting times for all.. particularly for our pupils at this time. We are 
pleased to release a flyer to all Camelot families about the new offer that 
will come alongside our new school name, starting in September 2023. 
Your feedback to Mr Robinson is appreciated on these offers and especially 
hearing how excited your children are about what is ahead. 

Exceptional News 
for Camelot School 

  
 

Our Reception Class this September 
2023 will be biggest Reception Class 
for over six years. At a time when 
our neighbouring schools are seeing 
their pupil numbers reducing for a  
variety of reasons, it is great to see 
Camelot School going from strength 
to strength as the proven Peckham 
Primary School of choice in this area. 
  

There are some additional places in 
this Reception class and other year 
groups at this time and if you have 
family and friends keen for their 
child  to attend Camelot you are    
encouraged to speak to Mr Robinson 
about this.  
 

#ProvenPeckhamPrimary 

The important school dates for your attention  
1. Bank Holidays in May 2023—Monday 1st May & Monday 8th May - no school 

2. End of Summer Term 1—Friday 26th May  (one week half term break to follow) 

3. Staff Inset Training Day—Monday 5th June— no school for pupils 

4. Summer Term 2 begins—Tuesday 6th June   

5. Summer Term 2 ends—Thursday 20th July—from 12.00 noon 

 












